
1/17/20 
 
Greetings Parents & Caregivers 
 
We are in that time of year when bad weather may affect school times. 
In the event a "Delayed Opening" is called, Eagle Academy's start time 
for students will be the same. Our school times will not change. Bus 
pickup & drop-off times, as well as school time, 8:45-1:15 will stay the 
same.  
 
This is a change from last year 
 
If you have any questions, please call the school office, 926-1235 
 
Mr. Smith 
 


